
 

 

 

26th March 2020 

 

COVID-19 Member Update 

 

As are all aware the Club closed on Monday 23rd March at noon. The Course at this stage 
remains open.   The Club is only open for takeaway and administration purposes.  
 
As a result of the forced closure the Club has had to stand down a number of employees 
including our General Manager. A stand down is when the Club is unable to supply useful 
employment. This is an unprecedented and difficult time and the Club has put in place a 
support system for staff if required. 
 
Behind the scenes, we are working towards having the business in the best possible position 
to reopen doors whenever that maybe. 
 
Some housekeeping items: 
 

 Golf Subs are due by Tuesday 31 March. Payment can be made via debit & credit 
card, EFT, BPAY, instalments via direct debit. If anyone has any enquiries they can 
contact reception on 99718113. 

 A reminder that both the Clubhouse & Pro shop are cashless venues. Members & 
guests can settle their transactions by debit/credit card or using their house account. 

 The Clubhouse is now closed as per the restrictions but you may utilize the bathroom 
facilities. The shower facilities are closed. 

 We are now offering a limited take-away menu via the White Rock Café – entry via 
the external ramp opposite the 9th tee. Please see the White Rock Café section of the 
website for the menu and trading times. 

 All internal events are cancelled till further notice – Waterfront Dine-In, Crazy Whist, 
Bridge, Café bookings etc 

 If you still have items in the locker room please remove them. At the moment there 
is no access to the Clubhouse outside normal office hours. 

 Its imperative to comply with Social Distancing at all times including before and 

after your game. 

 
On behalf of the Board, management and staff we look forward to seeing you at the Club in 
the future and stay safe. 
 
Steve Twigg 
President 
 


